



MGH Memorial Garden

Honoring Past MGH Employees, Physicians and Volunteers

The MGH Memorial Garden, in the courtyard east of the cafeteria, was built in memory of former Plant Engineering Supervisor, Fred Gause and made possible by a generous donation and support from the MGH Auxiliary.

The garden honors MGH employees, physicians and volunteers who have passed away, by displaying their names and departments on engraved bricks set around the base of a tranquil fountain.

Bricks can be purchased for a minimum donation of \$50. Please see the form below or contact Volunteer Services at 765.660.6410 if you have additional questions.

Name of deceased:			
Choose one: Employee – Department Physician Volunteer	Name		
Donation Amount: \$(\$	50 minimum)		
Please make check payable to: Ma	rion General Hospita	al	3
Send donation and information to:	Marion General Ho Attn: Volunteer Ser 441 North Wabash Marion, IN 46952	vices	
	4"X 8" FRED GAURE PLANT ENGINEERING		
Please notify the following person(s) of this memorial gift:			
Name:			
Name: Address: (City:	State:	ZIP:
Donor's Name(s)	ou.	G	
Address: (Phone Number (if any questions)	City:	State:	_ ZIP;

"Marion General Hospital is a 501(c)(3) tax exempt organization. Consult your accountant as donations may be tax deductible."